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What is Gentle Duplicate Coaching? 
After playing Gentle Bridge there is an optional coaching session on Zoom, giving you the opportunity 

to chat with our Bridge Coaches about: 

• any of the hands you have played in the afternoon 

• things you were unsure about 

• clarification of the use of conventions you may already know 

• different ways to bid, play and defend the hands 

• bridge conventions which you may be unfamiliar with 

The first rule for the Coaching Session is to feel free to ask questions; it is your questions which drive 

the session. The second rule is to leave the Zoom session once you have had enough.  Our coaches are 

happy to carry on talking for as long as you want to listen, but you might be limited for time, or have 

taken on enough information for one day - so feel free to leave at any time.  

 

You are welcome to: 

• play at 2pm and not attend the Coaching Session 

•  attend just the Coaching Session 

 

When is the Gentle Duplicate Coaching Session? 
The coaching is on the same Tuesday as the Gentle Bridge session. We meet on Zoom 

• 5pm – 5.55pm for Beginners  

- where the emphasis is on bidding and basic conventions 

• 6pm – 7pm for Improvers  

- where the emphasis is on playing, defending, and more conventions 

You are welcome to attend both sessions. 


